
SPECIAL NOTICE 

 

Village of Brokaw Water Utility Customers 

 
 

The 2017 Village of Brokaw Water Utility Consumer Confidence Report 

(CCR) is complete and available upon request.  

It can be delivered via e-mail, mail or by hand. 

 

 

 

Requests for the report can be made to Keith Rusch at: 

Village of Brokaw P.O. Box 134, Brokaw, WI. 54417 

or via e-mail 

administrator@villageofmaine.org 

or via phone 

Office: (715) 675-8712 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted on May 31st, 2018 at: Brokaw posting locations: Village of Brokaw Village Hall– Brokaw Post Office-Brokaw Credit Union and online at 

www.villageofbrokaw.com by: Keith Rusch, OSC Administrator 
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